

SCOTTISH POLICE FEDERATION

Established by Act of Parliament E-mail: brian.docherty/aspl.org.uk

Mr. Grant

Ref: BD/LS

18 December 2013

Dear Mr

I write to you on behalf of the Scottish Police Federation and the membership.

The events of Friday 29th November 2013 will forever be etched in the minds not only on the people of Glasgow but throughout the world.

Unfortunately as a result of this tragic accident we lost 2 of our Police Colleagues, our Pilot and Staff member in the Helicopter and 7 members of the public.

On the evening of and in the days that followed there were numerous acts of kindness shown by many people.

One of these acts reported to me, was that of you and other members of your organization who supplied food and beverages free of charge to my colleagues in and around the accident site.

The generosity and kindness shown by you and your fellow volunteers was and still is greatly appreciated and most humbling.

I am aware that my colleague Jim Foy has spoken to you personally, however I wish to record my thanks in writing to you and your volunteers.

Yours sincerely

Brian Docherty Chairman

100

Please address all communications to: General Secretary, 5 Woodside Place, Glasgow G3 7QF Tel: 0141 332 5234 Fax: 0141 331 2436 Website: www.spf.org.uk